
 
PRESS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 
2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  October 8, 2024 

Contact: Angeles Brito, West End Youth Services Library Services Specialist 

  360-374-6402 x7797; abrito@nols.org  

Re:  Free glow-in the-dark bingo for foster families at Forks and Clallam Bay Libraries 

Attached: Glow-in-the-Dark_BINGO.png 

 

Foster families are invited to participate in Foster Family Library Fun on Tuesday, Oct. 15, from 

5 p.m. to 6 p.m. at Forks Library, 171 S. Forks Ave., or on Thursday, Oct. 17, from 4 p.m. to 5 

p.m. at Clallam Bay Library, 16990 Hwy. 112. 

 

Families will play glow-in-the-dark bingo—a unique twist to the classic game—offering children 

in foster care the opportunity to connect and have fun with their caregivers. All ages are 

welcome. 

 

This program is generously funded in part by local Friends of the Library groups. To learn more 

about youth programs, visit nols.org/events, call 360-417-8500 or email youth@nols.org. 

   

Foster families can bond over a glowing bingo game at West End libraries. 
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